
The November HamPack is the final 

issue of what has been the monthly 

package of news, fliers, and information 

from Hamilton Conference. As some of 

us leave and some transition into new 

positions within Regions 7, 8, and 9, the 

Hamilton Conference staff team want to 

say farewell and wish everyone the best 

as we move into a new way of being in 

relationship in the United Church of 

Canada. 

Thank You from  

Hamilton Conference Staff! 

Blessings from, 

Diane Blanchard, Sue Duliban, 

Barbara Hampson, Peter Hartmans, 

Ruthanna Mack, Diane Matheson-Jimenez, 

and Kim Uyede-Kai 




